








Mark D. Heinzer

Administrator, Wastewater Dept., City of Chattanooga

May 9, 2024



FW: TNR114209-South Lee Highway Conveyance Improvements

Gabrielle McAllister <Gabrielle.McAllister@tn.gov>
Fri 6/7/2024 2:50 PM
To:​Cali Calderwood <Cali.Calderwood@tn.gov>;​Hannah L. Biggs <Hannah.L.Biggs@tn.gov>​

2 attachments (9 MB)
REV 1_SLH Convey_NOI_Form.pdf; SLH Convey Swppp Cert_signed.pdf;

Please upload, thank you.
 
From: David West <dwest@croyeng.com>
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 2:43 PM
To: Gabrielle McAllister <Gabrielle.McAllister@tn.gov>
Cc: mheinzer@chattanooga.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: TNR114209-South Lee Highway Conveyance Improvements
 

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from
unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***

Gabrielle
 
Please see the attached revised NOI Form and the signed SWPPP Certificate for the above referenced
project.
 
Also below are the start and end coordinates for the project.
 
Beginning coordinates
N:262540.5580
E:2221232.3529
 
Ending coordinates
N:261934.4309
E:2220681.9627
 
Please let me know if you have any more questions or comments.
 
Thanks

David West
Senior Project Manager | CROY 
603 Madison Street | Huntsville, AL 35801 
o: 256.517.8555 | c: 423.321.4932 | dwest@croyeng.com

 
From: Gabrielle McAllister <Gabrielle.McAllister@tn.gov>
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 9:58 AM
To: David West <dwest@croyeng.com>
Cc: mheinzer@chattanooga.com
Subject: TNR114209-South Lee Highway Conveyance Improvements
 

mailto:dwest@croyeng.com
mailto:Gabrielle.McAllister@tn.gov
mailto:dwest@croyeng.com
mailto:mheinzer@chattanooga.com


Good morning,
 
I have reviewed the above mentioned site. At this time the application will be marked as incomplete due to the
following items.

The Notice of Intent certification statement should follow the wording in section 8.7.5. and 8.7.6. (attached
is the NOI).
Please include the MS4 and the construction start and end date on the NOI.
The SWPPP certification statement needs to be signed.
The start and end coordinates of the project should be provided as per section 3.2.2. of the CGP.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
Gabrielle
 
 

Gabrielle McAllister | Environmental Scientist
Division of Water Resources
Chattanooga Environmental Field Office
1301 Riverfront Parkway, Suite 206
Chattanooga, TN 37402
423-836-0554
Gabrielle.McAllister@tn.gov
tn.gov/environment
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